## Stinson, Judy

From:

Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent:

Friday, August 30, 2019 5:06 PM

To:

Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc:

**DNR.SWC Staff** 

Subject:

RE: GovDelivery Short Link Update

## FYI All District Web Maintainers:

If your district is using GovDelivery to get your message out to your landowners, we have been informed that GovDelivery is no longer supporting the short links format. You should use the full path when providing a URL for GovDelivery. If you have any questions please contact Van Beydler at van.beydler@dnr.mo.gov or 573-522-2343.

Thank you!! Soil & Water Conservation Program

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department's Customer Satisfaction Survey at <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey">https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey</a>. Thank you.